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Weathering the Storm
In 2012, Hurricane Sandy disrupted New York City schools and highlighted the need
for resilient schools and climate-educated students. New York Sea Grant is a partner
in the Resilient Schools Consortium (RiSC) which has engaged 300 students in
resilience planning by having them conduct assessments of their school buildings.

Full story here

Image description: Upper left and center photos show students from New York City
public schools learning about climate resiliency in both a classroom and outdoor
setting. In the bottom left photo, NYC public school science teachers are shown at
NOAA’s Environmental Literacy Program Grantee Workshop.

Have an idea for a postcard? Share your program's work with Sea Grant! 
Submit your ideas for a Postcard from the Field.
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